
How you can help:

Place your donation into the envelope
provided and return it to the school office

School Fun Day

Kids get a hands-on
experience with

science experiments.

$5,000
Our target this year:



We are asking for your support through a one
time donation so we can continue to provide
our students with fun & educational activies.
We have received so much generosity in the
past and we would like to reach out again! 

We need your help!

James Bay PAC

Some activities we hope to fund:

Grade 5 Camp
Thunderbird

Butterfly Project

UVIC Science
Workshop

Let's create lasting
memories for our
Grade 5 students!

Bouncy castles,
games and more!

Our students get to
raise butterflies!

Option 1:

Option 2:
Send an e-transfer to:

jamesbayschoolpac@gmail.com
Subject: “James Bay Community School Donation”

Thank you for your support! 


